

Institute of International Education

June 9. 1965

Dr. José Ferrater-Mora 915 Wyndon Avenne Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010

Dear Dr. Ferrater-Mora:

I am indeed pleased to learn from your letter of June 4 to Mr. Holland that you have accepted the invitation to serve on our National Screening Committee which will review applications to Spain and Fortugal. Speaking for my colleagues and myself, I can assure you that we look forward to our association with you.

Nearer the time of the meeting of your section you will receive from the appropriate members of our staff informational material on the work to be done and the candidates to be considered. We shall do everything we can to lighten the burden of your work.

Yours sincerely.

David Wodeing

David Wodlinger Director U.S. Student Department